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September 12, 2014 
 
 
Delivered by Courier and RESS 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Haldimand County Hydro Inc. (EB-2014-0078) 
 2015 IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application 
 
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (the “Board”) letter dated July 25, 2014, Haldimand 
County Hydro Inc. (“HCHI”) is scheduled to file its 2015 Incentive Regulation Mechanism (“IRM”) 
Distribution Rate Application for rates effective May 1, 2015 on October 20, 2014. 
 
On July 31, 2014, Hydro One Inc. filed a Merger, Acquisition, Amalgamation and Divestiture 
(“MAAD”) Application (EB-2014-0244) with the Board for leave to purchase all of the issued and 
outstanding shares of Haldimand County Utilities Inc., the holding company for HCHI, and other 
related matters.  As a result, please be advised that HCHI does not intend to file a 2015 IRM 
Distribution Rate Application for rates effective May 1, 2015. 
 
Yours truly, 
HALDIMAND COUNTY HYDRO INC. 
 
Original Signed by R. Jane Albert 
 
R. Jane Albert 
President & CEO 
 


